
Each season, the SVA makes a 
substantial impact on the SLSO  
and the St. Louis community, with:

• 350+ members 
• 6,500+ volunteer hours 
• �25+ Advocacy Committee members 

work to ensure state funding for the arts  
and the SLSO 

SLSOSLSO++Volunteer ImpactVolunteer Impact
For more than 100 years, the St. Louis Symphony Volunteer 
Association has actively supported the SLSO in a variety of ways, 
from supporting education programs, like Picture the Music, to 
welcoming concertgoers, planning and implementing fundraising 
projects, leading tours of Powell Hall, and more. SVA members 
volunteer thousands of hours annually as they champion the 
mission of the SLSO: enriching lives through the power of music.

Interested in 
joining the SVA? 
Learn more here.

Did you know? During the 2023/2024 season, 
16,000+ K-6 students created works of art for Picture 
the Music, an education program that encourages 
students to listen to orchestral music and respond 
creatively through visual art.

slso.org


